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“Your partners in local, productive & sustainable land management since 1951” 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The Upper Salinas-Las Tablas Resource Conservation District began work on the Centennial Creek 

Restoration Project in early October.  The project is nearing completion and the Board of Directors 

would like to invite local residents and members of the press to view the project site on October 22nd, 

2015 at 5:15 pm. 

Executive Director Devin Best will be leading a discussion about the benefits of the restoration project. 

400 feet of creek bed will be permanently restored and stabilized as a result of the work being done. 

“Restoration work is a collaborative endeavor. The work to restore Centennial Creek is a partnership 

with the City of Paso Robles, United States Fish and Wildlife Service, National Fish and Wildlife 

Foundation, Pacific Gas and Electric, Natural Resource Conservation Services and the California 

Conservation Corps. The restoration work will result in improved watershed function and provide an 

opportunity for community members who walk along the parkway to enjoy a restored portion of the 

stream.” 

This project is well timed as we head in to what climate experts predict will be a very rainy season.  

The restoration site is located on Lana Street in Paso Robles. For more information, please contact the 

US-LT RCD at (805)434-0396 ext. 5 or email info@us-ltrcd.org 


